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The Transition Plan Task Force (TPTF) offers the following feedback on this Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR):

· This NPRR assumes that this change can be implemented in the current Nodal system design.

· TPTF defers to the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) to determine the appropriate values of “X” and “Y” for the margin adder for Point-to-Point (PTP) Obligations.

· TPTF believes that these values should be reviewed once a year at a minimum.

· TPTF considers this approach a temporary solution and will evaluate the ongoing credit valuation systems to determine if a more appropriate approach can be achieved.  
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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